
UPDATE: 

 

As of the Administrative Council meeting on February 

15th, 2023, based on the input and considerations      

provided to the Council, it is the consensus of the council 

to continue gathering information until the General  

Conference scheduled to be held April 23rd-May 3rd, 

2024. We will continue to evaluate as more information 

becomes available.  

If you have any questions, or would like to review any 

communications previously provided by the Research 

Committee, please contact either Pastor Christy, the 

church office, or a member of the Research Committee. 

 

Church Email:   office@waycrossfirst.com 

Church Phone:   912-283-2077 

Research Committee:  Jess Coleman,                              

 Barbara Bretherick, Bunny Winge, David Rafus, 

 Ben Bishop,  Billy Gillis, Chip Beal, Doug Gibson, 

 Pastor Christy Bandy, and Larry Pittman 

Resource Websites:  sgaumc.org 

     umc.org 

     umnews.org 
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